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Important Dates to Remember: 

April 10th – Easter Program – 6:15  
April 16th – Culvers Night – 5:00-8:00 
April 17th – CDC closed – In Service 

April 18th – CDC closed – Good Friday 
 

Save The Date: 
 May 22nd – 4K graduation 

May 26th – CDC closed – Memorial Day 
 

Donations Welcome: 
The CDC welcomes donations of gently 
used toys, crafts and paper products!  

We could also use a couple of bigger items 
like kitchen sets or activity centers. Please 

contact me if you are interested in donating 
 

Spring Reminders: 
We try and go outside as often as the 

weather allows, so please make sure you are 
sending appropriate outerwear for your 

child. The weather changes quickly during 
this time of the year!  

 
Soles For Jesus Drop Off Site: 

Living Word is a permanent drop off site for 
Soles for Jesus! Bring your gently used shoes 
(all sizes and kinds). Shoes are sorted and 

packed in the SFJ warehouse in Milwaukee 
and shipped to Africa along with a Gospel 

booklet in native languages. Clean out your 
closets while spreading the Good News of 

Jesus!   
 

Classroom Spotlight: 
Room 10 – Miss Dani 

 
Take a look at what room 10 is up to! They 

had fun catching the leprechaun and 
celebrating St Patrick’s Day. They also love 
all of the fun sensory and art projects Miss 

Dani comes up with!  
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A Note from the Administrator: 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Spring Break! 
Even if you didn’t go anywhere or have a break, it 

is nice to know that spring is here and we look 
forward to warmer weather!  

We have a lot going on in April! Our Easter 
Program will be on the 10th at 6:15. Please have 

your children in their classroom between 5:50-6:00. 
We will have our carnival in the Crossing following 

the program, so please stop by for fun and 
fellowship. On the 16th, we will be having another 

Culver’s fundraiser. I hope you can stop by to 
support the CDC and get your food delivered to 
your table by your favorite teachers! Drive thru 

orders count as well. The teachers will be hearing 
from the WBSD Mental Health Navigator during 
our in service on the 17th. We look forward to 
learning tips on how to help our students stay 

regulated. Have a wonderful April!  
Tamara  

 
How to reach me: 

Email: tamara.breckenfelder@mylivingword.com 
Phone: 262-677-9774 ex 205 

 
Monthly Theme: 
“Christ is Risen!” 

He is not here; He is risen, just as He said.  
Matthew 28:6 

 
Remember: 

The CDC is a NUT free facility! This includes peanut 
butter. Sun butter can be a good alternative, but 
please make sure to label your lunch if you use it! 

 

 
 



          
                                              
 
 
 
 
 
                                                   
                                                        
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


